
The Geelong College, the Albert Bell Club & 
Rowing Parent Support Group invite you to 
celebrate 130 years of rowing at the College.

Please join us to celebrate the people who 
have made the Boat Club what it is today.  

Saturday 17 February 2018 
MC: Oscar Stanley (OGC 2001) 
Q&A with Dr Peter Miller and OGC 
Australian rowers

Venue: Presidents Room, Geelong 
Football Club, 6.30pm for 7pm  

Dress code: Lounge suit (adults) and  
school uniform (current students)

Cost: $65 Per Person  
(2 course meal with drinks at bar prices) 

Bookings via www.trybooking.com/TCVD  
by Friday 9 February 2018

Contact: Carli Roulston,  
carlir@unimelb.edu.au or 0408 576 103

130 Years of Rowing
The Geelong College Boat Club

Family Group

The 130 Years of Rowing celebration is sponsored by:


